
 
 

 

 

South Hetton Primary School Planned Sports Premium Funding 2022-2023 

The award for South Hetton this year will be £17,770 

Below is a breakdown of how the funding for 2022/2023 will be spent. 

We have been looking at the key indicators: 

• Engaging all pupils in at least 30 minutes of physical activity a day. 
• Raising the profile of PESSPA (Physical Education School Sport and Physical Activity) across the whole school. 
• Increased confidence, knowledge and skills of all staff in delivering High quality PE and Sport. 
• Broader experience in a range of sports for all children. 
• Increased participation in competitive sport. 
•  Other ways in which we work towards the key indicators not covered by Sport Premium. 

• Children encouraged to Bike and walk to school. High percentage of children do this. 
• Taking part in the ‘Home Walk’ project for Years 3,4 and 5. 
• Opportunities to be active during breaktimes and breakfast club. 
• Opportunities taken to work with coaches, clubs and National Governing Bodies to increase opportunities and sign post children to clubs. 
• Annual Sporting awards to keep the profile of school sport high. 
• Dedicated committee in the Pupil Parliament to deal with PESSPA. 
• Regular updates on School Facebook/Twitter/School Website. 
• Compete in the Chester-le-Street Tag Rugby League 
• Girls football day 
• National School Sports Week including our Annual Sports Day 
• Successful Application for ‘Opening School Facilities Funding’ 

Sustainability When external coaches and specialist teachers deliver curriculum sessions, then staff observe and team teach in order 
to upskill and maintain their ability to deliver high quality PE lessons. 

Spending Cost Impact 
SLA with Easington School Sports Partnership. 
(Silver Level) Providing external coaching, 
access to festivals, inter school competition 
and access to the Level 3 school games. 
Providing access to specialist PE Delivery and 
CPD to up skill staff and additional coaching 
hours during and after school. 

£7500 We have attended all SSP competitions available to us. 
They have funded 1 after school club, a festive fun run and sports leader training. 
We have received the following support from coaches: 

• 5 weeks working with pupils and staff in Years 3 and 4 on Gymnastics core tasks 
• 5 weeks working with pupils and staff in Years 1 and 2 on Dance core tasks 
• one-hour dodgeball session to pupils and staff in years 3 and 4 
• one-hour team building session to pupils and staff in Year 6 
• Early Years (Nursery and Reception) children and staff received a dance session  
• Three coaches attended school for two half days to train sports leaders from Year 6. 

Melissa Bell (Sports Lead) attended this session also. 
• Year 1 and 2 took part in a multi-skills session 
• Years 5 and 6 had a boxercise session 
• Colour run (Charity event) 

CPD for staff to continue and up skill them in 
their delivery of PE.  

£1000 MB has been released to attend coaching sessions delivered by SSP 

Subsidy for afterschool clubs to increase 
participation and target those children who 
are the least active. 

£3500 A full range of afterschool clubs have run across the year and been very well attended.  

Transport costs to allow our children to travel 
to external venues to compete in a range of 
competitions at a range of levels 

£4000 Transport costs covered transport to all sporting events including football and rugby teams. 

Affiliation fee to Peterlee and District Primary 
Schools FA 

£60 Participation for Year 5/6, Year 4 and Girls teams. A very successful season for the Year 5/6 team 
winning the Phoenix League and John Adamson Cup. 

Affiliation fee to Chester-le-Street Primary 
Schools Athletics Association.  

£30 Students to participated in 3 Cross Countries in Spring term. 

Activities/workshops for National School 
Sports Week 

£500 Y1-6 accessed a golf session as part of National School Sports Week. EYFS and Year 1 also accessed 
a multi-skill session delivered by ‘Little Ballers’ 

Purchase of sports equipment to maintain 
supply in the PE cupboard and outdoor 
storage. 

£1000 Equipment has been purchased to assist in the delivery of HQ PE lessons and to aid preparation for 
sports teams attending competitions such as footballs and cricket equipment 

Total PE Spending £17,590  


